
Email 271016 from Programme Officer re OAHN 

I’ve recently received the Council’s attached document and now have the Inspector’s 
direction to invite comments from those hearing attendees who had particular input 
on this theme. This did of course span more than one hearing session and I am 
circulating this note to the following: 

Dan Mitchell (Barton Willmore with copy in to Dan Barton and 

Lorraine Davison) Matthew Good (HBF) 

Rachel Graham (Persimmon) 

Please could I have your responses by close of business on Thursday 21 November. 

Thank you. 

Tony 

Tony Blackburn 

Programme Officer 

01254 260286 
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